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MEDIA INVITATION 

09 March 2012  

DETEA’S NEW MEC TO MEET WITH THE DEPARTMENT’S STAKEHOLDERS 

The newly appointed MEC for Department of Economic Development, Tourism 
and Environmental Affairs, Mamiki Qabathe will be meeting with stakeholders in 
Motheo district to discuss their expectations and any service delivery bottlenecks 
that might be. 

This interaction will assist in shaping the department’s plans and programme for 
the next financial year. MEC Qabathe will deliver the DETEA’s budget vote in 
Wesselsbron on 19/03/2012 at Frikkie Cronje. 

 As the media, we invite you to come grace this event and spread the message 
across as it is a hands-on approach to service delivery. Details are as follows: 

Date: 13 March 2012 

Time: 10:00-12:00 

Venue: Bloemfontein, Bram Fischer/Glass Palace (Rose Hall) 

 

Compiled by: Communication Unit 

Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs 

Enquiries and RSVP: Festy Nyamate, Elsie Ntsane & Thenjiwe Mbashe; 
nyamatef@detea.fs.gov.za, ntsane@detea.fs.gov.za, and/or 
mbashet@detea.fs.gov.za 

Tel: 051 400 9548/ 051 400 9550 

 


